
  

 Friday 14th June 2024  
 

     Dear Parents, 
Well, here we are at the end of my second week at Whitley Chapel! I’ve had another 
lovely week and I have managed to meet a few more parents, which is great! 
 
On Wednesday, our Early Years children had their lunch outdoors and Mrs Parker  
provided the most wonderful picnic for them. The children were also joined by another 
friend who will soon be enrolling in our nursery. 
 

     Year 3 have had a fantastic time at HMS yesterday. The children took part in Forest 
School, PE and DT was their favourite lesson (because they all got the chance to make a 
robot to take home!) The children all enjoyed meeting new people and having the 
opportunity to ask questions about life in the middle school. They were also treated to 
biscuits at the end of the morning!  
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Don’t forget, our Summer Fayre is fast approaching! 
Come and join us on Saturday 29th June – We are looking forward to enjoying the 
day with you all! 

 
Car Park Arrangements 
 

From Monday next 
week, in order to 
make sure that all of 
our children and 
parents are kept safe, 
there will be no cars 
allowed to drive into 
the car park.  

Dates for the Diary 
 

Thursday 20th (All day) Diocese leavers service Year 4 – 
Newcastle Cathedral 
 
Thursday 27th June - Whole school end of year photo / 
Unscripted Photography 
 
Saturday 29th June - School fair 10am-12pm 
 
Tuesday 2nd July - Sports Day am (A letter will come home 
soon regarding which team your child will letter soon) 

 
Tuesday 9th July - Transfer Day to HMS (Yr 4 ) 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Mrs Hayward 😊  


